From: Don Austin

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2017 10:04 AM
To: Philip Squire < psquire@bellnet.ca >
Cc: Hopkins, Anna < ahopkins@london.ca >

Subject: Re: Ranked Ballots

Phil

I am against changing the system.

This is not the time to incur the cost to change and implement a new system.

The current system works just fine.

I believe council should have more important issues to be spending their time on.

If we have funds available, let's put them toward are needed infrastructure.

Thanks for the update.

Don Austin 85 Somerset Road London Ontario N6K 3M6